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Subject of Emerging Issue: 

Dicamba Availability  

Submitted by: Corresponding Policy Section & Statement:  

NASDA Board of Directors  

Corresponding Policy Section & Statement: 

Section 9 Pesticide Regulation 

Text of Emerging Issue:  

In light of the February 6th, 2024 Arizona Federal District Court decision on dicamba, 
NASDA is deeply concerned about the impacts on the 2024 growing season. NASDA 
strongly encourages EPA to immediately use all available discretion regarding existing 
stocks to ensure channels of trade are not disrupted. We further request that the EPA 
work with manufacturers to fast-track registration prior to the 2025 growing season. 
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